May 5, 2014

To: Chilmark Board of Selectmen
From: Clarissa Allen

| would like to be reappointed to the Beach Committee.

| have served for 6 years. We have accomplished a lot in terms of stream lining
the department to bring down the budget. We have worked on more
accountability in regards to our staff.

Clarissa Allen



